
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

4 September 2023 

 

CLASS OF 2023 YEARBOOK 

 
Dear parents/carers, 

 
For your child’s name and photograph to be included in the Class of 2023 Yearbook, you 
are required to complete the consent form in activities through the School Bytes parent 
portal. You can also use the portal to purchase a yearbook (optional). Alternatively, 
please check your email account for an email with the link to access the consent form 
and make a payment. Please note, with the new finance system late payments will not 
be accepted. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the school office.  
 

 

 

 

 

Mr Bert Lo Campo           Miss Samantha Briggs 

Principal        Yearbook Coordinator 

 

 


